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Town of Hamilton Planning Board 

    650 Asbury Street (P.O. Box 429) 
       Hamilton, MA  01936 

         978-626-5248 

 
 

Notice of Planning Board Public Hearing  

 

SPECIAL PERMIT APPLICATION - The Hamilton Planning Board will review a 

Special Permit application on April 1, 2025 at meeting starting at 6:00 pm at the Hamilton-

Wenham Library, 14 Union Street in the main meeting room, in accordance with MGL 

Chapter 40A, Section 10, and the Hamilton Zoning Bylaw, relative to a Special Permit 

application, under Section 7.3 of the Bylaw, for a proposed small wireless facility within 

the public right-of-way for Walnut Road near 18 Walnut Road. The applicant, New 

Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC d/b/a AT&T, proposes to replace an existing utility pole with 

a new 37-foot tall utility pole retrofitted to include a wireless antenna. The project is 

proposed within the Residence – 1A (R-1A) zoning district. Anyone wishing to speak on 

the matter is invited to attend the hearing.  

 

Applications and plan materials are on file and available for review electronically or in 

person by contacting the Hamilton Planning Department.     

 

        

       Mark Connors  

Director of Planning  

 


